AUGUST/SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER 2025

LITTLE PLANTE'S FAMILY DAYCARE

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Welcome back to Little Plante's Family Daycare! We are excited to continue or to be your entrusted family home where you can feel comfortable knowing your child is in the best care. Understand that we are an extension of your home/family. Be ready to share any information that you need as we begin to build the bridge between your home and ours. No information is too little. We prefer to over share than under share! Here are a few things to help us get started this year.

Please bring a spill-proof, dishwasher cup that can be left here. Not a water-bottle, please.

Go to the website and review the handbook. Please note that paid time off gets reset at the beginning of the school year.

Be sure to bring in lotions, diapers, extra change of seasonal clothing (warm and cool clothing), and a toothbrush. (if you haven't brought it in within the past three months).

Let us know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you!

Tonya Plante and Kim Peters

SPECIAL ATTENTION!

DATE NIGHT: AUGUST 23RD 4:30-9:00 (SEE FLYER FOR MORE INFORMATION)

SEPTEMBER 1: LABOR DAY- PAID HOLIDAY: CLOSED

SEPTEMBER 7TH: GRANDPARENT'S DAY SEPTEMBER 22ND FIRST DAY OF FALL

APPLE PICKING DAY: FAMILY OUTING SEPTEMBER 27TH BASHISTA FARMS (MORE INFORMATION TO COME)

LEARNING THEMES

LETTERS: A,B,C

APPLES/LEAVES

FALL CRAFT SPECIAL CRAFT FOR GRANDPARENTS